November 1, 2010

All Pro Builders 1435 10th Street St. Cloud, Florida 34769

Dear Steve,

Long overdue, I am sending a note of recommendation for your company.

To Whom It May Concern:

We recently hired All Pro Builders to renovate our home to accommodate an aging parent. Our decision was based on a very fair estimate and recommendations from previous customers, some of which I knew personally.

Our satisfaction with the work done by All Pro could not be higher. The estimates were correct, the quality of the work by All Pro was perfect, and when needed the finest area sub-contractors were used. All Pro's building superintendent, Ted Fisher, is a master at his trade and demands the best from all involved. Any follow up calls were answered immediately.

In over 25 years in the local real estate business I have come to know many local builders. There are none that I would recommend higher than All Pro Builders.

Sincerely,

Michael Gallagher

Gallagher Realty